
 

15th September 2023   DEA/mm 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Year 9 Extracurricular Programme 

We are proud that our broad and balanced curriculum allows our students to study as many different 

subject disciplines as we can for as long as we can, thus keeping students’ options open, providing a 

rounded education and sustaining a love of learning 

To support this - this year all Year 9 students will take part in a weekly enrichment programme will 

continue this year with the aim of ensuring that their exposure to the subjects that they are no longer 

studying is not cut short and that the key knowledge and skills to be gained from these subjects is still 

imparted in some form to the students so that they are most prepared for life in the future, whatever 

that may be. 

Commencing on Wednesday 20th September and running until the end of the Autumn term, during each 

Wednesday during AM registration, all students in Year 9 have been allocated an enrichment activity in 

a creative subject inclusive of Art, Drama, Music and Dance. 

Moving into the Spring term all students will have the opportunity to experience and introduction to 

Spanish language and culture before completing an independent project focused around the humanities 

subjects in the summer term. 

Thank you in advance for ensuring that students arrive promptly each Wednesday morning in order to 

allow these carefully planned sessions to be as impactful as possible. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions relating to the above. 

Yours faithfully, 

D. Eagleton 
Mr D Eagleton 

Deputy Headteacher 


